
South Central Christian Men’s Evangelistic Fellowship 

Board Meeting Minutes for September 11, 2017 

at Houston 

 

Present: Barry, Jon, Johnny, Chester, Rick, Don 

Don opened with prayer. 

Talked about finances. 

Preston Ellis has received his check. 

We are currently not under contract to fund any organizations, but we do 

support Campus house. 

Don received a report from MOVE. They are working on a church plant 

in Dexter, MO. 

Discussed how to generate interest in The Men’s Fellowship.  Are we or 

could we be considered a “Mission Agency”? This could help generate 

income towards the church plant, as churches might be more willing to 

support a mission. 

Chester suggested we send financial report to each church monthly, and 

state we are starting to build another church plant fund.  

Motion by Johnny, seconded by Rick to start church plant fund back up 

and put $2000 seed money in it, along with the monthly offering from 

the general meeting. Motion passed. 

We decided the financial report is to indicate total monies received from 

churches and not list individual church amounts. Also the minutes from 



the general meeting will reflect the total attendance, and not list each 

church.  

We discussed doing away with the banner – it is a carry-over from the 

50’s. At the next general meeting the members will be asked.  

We discussed a “matching funds” type program for the church plant in 

Dexter.  

Rick closed in prayer. 

 

 

 

Jon Slaton, secretary 

 


